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NOTICE 
       PANOCHE WATER DISTRICT 

                                52027 WEST ALTHEA AVENUE  
     FIREBAUGH, CA  93622  
           (209) 364-6136 

 panochewd.specialdistrict.org  
 

SPECIAL MEETING FOR PANOCHE WATER DISTRICT’S  
LANDOWNERS AND GROWERS 

     
TO:                      All Panoche Water District’s Landowners and Growers 
  
FROM:                Patrick McGowan, General Manager  
   
RE:                Water Supply and Rescheduling Forecast 

  
  

Please join us for a Water Workshop Luncheon that has been scheduled for 12:00 p.m., February 20,  
2024.  The meeting will be held at the District’s Office located at 52027 West Althea Ave., Firebaugh, CA, 93622,  

  following the District board meeting. 
  
 We will be addressing: 
 
   Rescheduling 2023CVP Allocated Water into WY 2024-25 
   Rescheduling Guidelines 
   Grower Paperwork required by the District 
   WY 2024-25 Forecasts and Allocations (Both CVP and Supplemental) 

  
If you could please send an e-mail to our Water Master, Sandra Reyes and let her know how many from your 
company will be attending, that would be great.  sreyes@panochewd.org 
 
Please call (209) 364-6136 if you would like additional information, look forward to seeing you there.  
 
 
Thank you, 
Patrick McGowan 


